or exceeded the performance expectations of the program.
DPD graduates responding to the senior survey will report a mean satisfaction
rating of very good or outstanding with their Auburn University education.

Program Goal 2:

DPD graduates will continue life-long learning to improve professional practice by
participating in continuing education after graduation.

Program Objectives for Goal 2:
At least 70% of graduates responding to the DPD graduate survey indicate they

have attended or participated in a continuing education activity such as a
seminar, conference, webinar or self-study.

Information to the Public

Program outcome data is available to the public, current and prospective students upon request.
Please send a written request to Blanche A. Moreman, Program Director of the Didactic Program in
Dietetics at bam0057 @auburn.edu .

Effective January 1, 2024, the Commission on Dietetic Registration (CDR) will require a minimum of a
master’s degree to be eligible to take the credentialing exam to become a registered dietitian
nutritionist (RDN). In addition, CDR requires that individuals complete coursework and supervised
practice in program(s) accredited by the Accreditation Council for Education in Nutrition and Dietetics
(ACEND). In most states, graduates also must obtain licensure or certification to practice. Graduates
who successfully complete the ACEND-accredited didactic program at Auburn University are eligible to
apply to an ACEND-accredited supervised practice program.
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